Dr. Meredith J. Sprunger 4109 Plaza Drive Fort Wayne, Indiana

Dear Dr. Sprunger:

I was very happy to get your letter and learn of the interest in the Urantia Book in Fort Wayne. It would seem that you are at this time having a very natural, and one might say, normal development of interest in the Book, and I dare say it will one of these days develop into a study group.

We have many interesting things coming in from day to day from all parts of the country. It seems to me that the small, but steady, growth of interest in the Urantia Book is developing along the lines that our unseen friends portrayed to us years ago.

I feel certain that your work in the school is progressing satisfactorily and that you are going to enjoy it more and more.

Christy says to tell you folks that you will be taken care of overnight any time you come up, and we will then be able to discuss all that is going on here and there and elsewhere.

I cannot help but be impressed by the extraordinary composition of the group that is showing interest in the Book.

Everyone here sends their best to you, and we will be looking for you to show up one of these days.

Sincerely,

William S. Sadler

WSS/ar